
Divya

CERTIFICATE
OF PARTICIPATION

SEEMA GUPTA

P R O U D L Y  P R E S E N T E D  T O

UDYAM EXPERT

has actively participated in the webinar on the Wealth Awareness
Program conducted by Flab Udyam Expert on 17th November 2023 in
coordination with “ Maa Omwati Degree College, Hassanpur, Palwal”. 

(Training Head)



Mohit 

CERTIFICATE
OF PARTICIPATION

SEEMA GUPTA

P R O U D L Y  P R E S E N T E D  T O

UDYAM EXPERT

has actively participated in the webinar on the Wealth Awareness
Program conducted by Flab Udyam Expert on 17th November 2023 in
coordination with “ Maa Omwati Degree College, Hassanpur, Palwal”. 

(Training Head)



Priyanshu Goyal

CERTIFICATE
OF PARTICIPATION

SEEMA GUPTA

P R O U D L Y  P R E S E N T E D  T O

UDYAM EXPERT

has actively participated in the webinar on the Wealth Awareness
Program conducted by Flab Udyam Expert on 17th November 2023 in
coordination with “ Maa Omwati Degree College, Hassanpur, Palwal”. 

(Training Head)



Priyanka

CERTIFICATE
OF PARTICIPATION

SEEMA GUPTA

P R O U D L Y  P R E S E N T E D  T O

UDYAM EXPERT

has actively participated in the webinar on the Wealth Awareness
Program conducted by Flab Udyam Expert on 17th November 2023 in
coordination with “ Maa Omwati Degree College, Hassanpur, Palwal”. 

(Training Head)



Soniya

CERTIFICATE
OF PARTICIPATION

SEEMA GUPTA

P R O U D L Y  P R E S E N T E D  T O

UDYAM EXPERT

has actively participated in the webinar on the Wealth Awareness
Program conducted by Flab Udyam Expert on 17th November 2023 in
coordination with “ Maa Omwati Degree College, Hassanpur, Palwal”. 

(Training Head)



Tanya

CERTIFICATE
OF PARTICIPATION

SEEMA GUPTA

P R O U D L Y  P R E S E N T E D  T O

UDYAM EXPERT

has actively participated in the webinar on the Wealth Awareness
Program conducted by Flab Udyam Expert on 17th November 2023 in
coordination with “ Maa Omwati Degree College, Hassanpur, Palwal”. 

(Training Head)



Jaipal

CERTIFICATE
OF PARTICIPATION

SEEMA GUPTA

P R O U D L Y  P R E S E N T E D  T O

UDYAM EXPERT

has actively participated in the webinar on the Wealth Awareness
Program conducted by Flab Udyam Expert on 17th November 2023 in
coordination with “ Maa Omwati Degree College, Hassanpur, Palwal”. 

(Training Head)



Vanshika

CERTIFICATE
OF PARTICIPATION

SEEMA GUPTA

P R O U D L Y  P R E S E N T E D  T O

UDYAM EXPERT

has actively participated in the webinar on the Wealth Awareness
Program conducted by Flab Udyam Expert on 17th November 2023 in
coordination with “ Maa Omwati Degree College, Hassanpur, Palwal”. 

(Training Head)



Pooja Chouhan

CERTIFICATE
OF PARTICIPATION

SEEMA GUPTA

P R O U D L Y  P R E S E N T E D  T O

UDYAM EXPERT

has actively participated in the webinar on the Wealth Awareness
Program conducted by Flab Udyam Expert on 17th November 2023 in
coordination with “ Maa Omwati Degree College, Hassanpur, Palwal”. 

(Training Head)



Yogita

CERTIFICATE
OF PARTICIPATION

SEEMA GUPTA

P R O U D L Y  P R E S E N T E D  T O

UDYAM EXPERT

has actively participated in the webinar on the Wealth Awareness
Program conducted by Flab Udyam Expert on 17th November 2023 in
coordination with “ Maa Omwati Degree College, Hassanpur, Palwal”. 

(Training Head)



Anshu 

CERTIFICATE
OF PARTICIPATION

SEEMA GUPTA

P R O U D L Y  P R E S E N T E D  T O

UDYAM EXPERT

has actively participated in the webinar on the Wealth Awareness
Program conducted by Flab Udyam Expert on 17th November 2023 in
coordination with “ Maa Omwati Degree College, Hassanpur, Palwal”. 

(Training Head)



Rahul Sharma

CERTIFICATE
OF PARTICIPATION

SEEMA GUPTA

P R O U D L Y  P R E S E N T E D  T O

UDYAM EXPERT

has actively participated in the webinar on the Wealth Awareness
Program conducted by Flab Udyam Expert on 17th November 2023 in
coordination with “ Maa Omwati Degree College, Hassanpur, Palwal”. 

(Training Head)



Anjali

CERTIFICATE
OF PARTICIPATION

SEEMA GUPTA

P R O U D L Y  P R E S E N T E D  T O

UDYAM EXPERT

has actively participated in the webinar on the Wealth Awareness
Program conducted by Flab Udyam Expert on 17th November 2023 in
coordination with “ Maa Omwati Degree College, Hassanpur, Palwal”. 

(Training Head)



Karishma

CERTIFICATE
OF PARTICIPATION

SEEMA GUPTA

P R O U D L Y  P R E S E N T E D  T O

UDYAM EXPERT

has actively participated in the webinar on the Wealth Awareness
Program conducted by Flab Udyam Expert on 17th November 2023 in
coordination with “ Maa Omwati Degree College, Hassanpur, Palwal”. 

(Training Head)



Ishika Rana

CERTIFICATE
OF PARTICIPATION

SEEMA GUPTA

P R O U D L Y  P R E S E N T E D  T O

UDYAM EXPERT

has actively participated in the webinar on the Wealth Awareness
Program conducted by Flab Udyam Expert on 17th November 2023 in
coordination with “ Maa Omwati Degree College, Hassanpur, Palwal”. 

(Training Head)



Muskan

CERTIFICATE
OF PARTICIPATION

SEEMA GUPTA

P R O U D L Y  P R E S E N T E D  T O

UDYAM EXPERT

has actively participated in the webinar on the Wealth Awareness
Program conducted by Flab Udyam Expert on 17th November 2023 in
coordination with “ Maa Omwati Degree College, Hassanpur, Palwal”. 

(Training Head)



Karmvir

CERTIFICATE
OF PARTICIPATION

SEEMA GUPTA

P R O U D L Y  P R E S E N T E D  T O

UDYAM EXPERT

has actively participated in the webinar on the Wealth Awareness
Program conducted by Flab Udyam Expert on 17th November 2023 in
coordination with “ Maa Omwati Degree College, Hassanpur, Palwal”. 

(Training Head)



Aditi Goyal

CERTIFICATE
OF PARTICIPATION

SEEMA GUPTA

P R O U D L Y  P R E S E N T E D  T O

UDYAM EXPERT

has actively participated in the webinar on the Wealth Awareness
Program conducted by Flab Udyam Expert on 17th November 2023 in
coordination with “ Maa Omwati Degree College, Hassanpur, Palwal”. 

(Training Head)



Saurabh

CERTIFICATE
OF PARTICIPATION

SEEMA GUPTA

P R O U D L Y  P R E S E N T E D  T O

UDYAM EXPERT

has actively participated in the webinar on the Wealth Awareness
Program conducted by Flab Udyam Expert on 17th November 2023 in
coordination with “ Maa Omwati Degree College, Hassanpur, Palwal”. 

(Training Head)



Gunjan

CERTIFICATE
OF PARTICIPATION

SEEMA GUPTA

P R O U D L Y  P R E S E N T E D  T O

UDYAM EXPERT

has actively participated in the webinar on the Wealth Awareness
Program conducted by Flab Udyam Expert on 17th November 2023 in
coordination with “ Maa Omwati Degree College, Hassanpur, Palwal”. 

(Training Head)



Sangeeta

CERTIFICATE
OF PARTICIPATION

SEEMA GUPTA

P R O U D L Y  P R E S E N T E D  T O

UDYAM EXPERT

has actively participated in the webinar on the Wealth Awareness
Program conducted by Flab Udyam Expert on 17th November 2023 in
coordination with “ Maa Omwati Degree College, Hassanpur, Palwal”. 

(Training Head)



Hemraj

CERTIFICATE
OF PARTICIPATION

SEEMA GUPTA

P R O U D L Y  P R E S E N T E D  T O

UDYAM EXPERT

has actively participated in the webinar on the Wealth Awareness
Program conducted by Flab Udyam Expert on 17th November 2023 in
coordination with “ Maa Omwati Degree College, Hassanpur, Palwal”. 

(Training Head)



Sakshi

CERTIFICATE
OF PARTICIPATION

SEEMA GUPTA

P R O U D L Y  P R E S E N T E D  T O

UDYAM EXPERT

has actively participated in the webinar on the Wealth Awareness
Program conducted by Flab Udyam Expert on 17th November 2023 in
coordination with “ Maa Omwati Degree College, Hassanpur, Palwal”. 

(Training Head)


